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Registration in USOSweb – one-time unsubscription from classes  

 
You need to login to the website https://usosweb.sgh.waw.pl/  

After choosing STUDENT’S SECTION tab, you should go to One-time deleting tab: 

 

 
 

 
When you select this option, you will be able to select a one-time unsubscription stage:  
 

 
 
 

https://usosweb.sgh.waw.pl/
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After clicking on the preview, a list of subjects declared in the current semester will appear: 
 

 
 
 
Some of the subjects will have a blocked option to remove – mandatory subjects. Please note that in 
the case of basic and major courses from alternative pairs, the removal of one of them will only be 
possible if one of them has already been completed during the previous semesters of study at SGH. 
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If the option of one-time unsubscription has already been used, the website will display information in 
which semester and which course was deleted: 
 

 
 
For non-compulsory subjects, a red cart icon will be visible next to a specific item, which allows you to 
register your wish to unsubscribe as part of a one-time unsubscription: 
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After clicking on the red cart icon, the item will be reported for deletion:  
 

 
 
 
Until the end of the stage, it is possible to withdraw your application. 
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At the end of this stage, the final decision on the removal of the course is made by the Dean of Studies. 
 
Please note that the end date of the stage is not the same as the date of verification of the application 
by the Dean. After the end of the stage, but before the Dean has made a decision, there is no possibility 
to withdraw the application. 
 
After acceptance of the application by the Dean, the information will be available throughout the 
studies under the One-time deleting tab, after going to the stage preview: 
 

 
 
 
 
In case of a negative decision of the Dean, the option of one-time unsubscription remains to be used 
in later semesters: 
 

 
 


